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CCPDP on establishing a Binding Review Mechanism

To: Samantha Eisner, Deputy General Counsel, ICANN
CC: Ccpdp-rm Mailing List, Alejandra Reynoso, ccNSO Council Chair

Dear Sam:

As per our previous discussions on this topic, the CCPDP-RM Working Group has produced a

set of questions for ICANN Legal which would allow you to provide feedback to the WG with

respect to establishing a review mechanism which, similarly to the ICANN IRP, would provide
binding decisions.

The questions and accompanying scenario are clearly laid out in the attached document and
we remain available to provide any clarifications or additional information you may require.

Although obtaining this feedback is not a matter of urgency, we would appreciate you advising
us as to when the WG may expect a response from you in this matter as it is a critical element
that is required for us to complete our work and would allow us to plan our activities
accordingly.

Thanking you in advance for your usual excellent collaboration.

Stephen Deerhake,

Chair of the CCPDP-Review Mechanism Working Group

Attachement: CCPDP-RM — Question1.V2.0-final.pdf



